From: Rick and Emma and Mom [maiito:haleighiennifer@pgmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, May 22, 2021 10:46 PM

To: Pamela Laflamme <piaflamme@berinnh.govs

Subject:

Hello I would really love to be on new building committee. I love this community so much and
have two children who go to Berlin elementary school. I think it would also be a wonderful
learning experience for me. I love getting involved in anything that's going to better Berlin and
the school system, Thank you for your time

Jennifer Lazzaro




